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The Latest Notice on Pandemic Control Updates 

  
XJTLU Working Party for Corona Virus Disease 2019 Prevention 

8th March 2022 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We are writing to inform you about the latest updates on closed areas on campus and 

on the campus food service. 

 

I. Updates on the Closed Areas on Campus  

According to the local Centre for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the 

comprehensive disinfection and environmental monitoring of the IBSS building 

have fully completed and the building will open to staff from March 11th. Please 

refer to the UC notice issued on March 5th for detailed building-access 

application procedures. 

 

II. Campus Food Service 

Life and Hope Canteen (North Campus) will start providing take-away lunches 

from March 9th for staff who need this service. The detailed information are as 

follows. 

1. Opening hour: 11:30-13:30 (workdays only) 

2. Location: Entrance of Life and Hope Canteen (North), Public Building, North 

Campus 

3. 2 meal options will be provided every day with a limited amount. The 

canteen card is available to use.  

4. Please wear masks and maintain a reasonable distance when queueing, and 

follow the instructions of the canteen staff onsite.  

5. The canteen is not open for dining in.   

Any change of this service will be updated in time in alignment with University’s 

pandemic control policy.  

The University will keep monitoring the latest developments of the pandemic and 

keep everyone informed about updates on pandemic prevention and control 

requirements. Thank you for your time and support.  
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关于疫情防控措施的最新通知 

各位同事: 

现就校园管控区域调整与校园餐食服务的更新安排通知如下： 

一、校园管控区域更新。经属地疾控中心确认，西浦国际商学院

楼已完成全面消杀和环境监测工作，将于 3 月 11 日对员工开放。具

体申请入楼流程，请参见 3 月 5 日发出的 UC 通知。 

二、校园餐食服务。为保证近期入校教职工餐食需求，自 3 月 9

日起，宏愿餐厅（北校区）提供午餐外带服务。 

1.营业时间：11:30-13:30（仅限工作日）。 

2.地点：北校区宏愿餐厅入口。 

3.每天提供 2 种外卖套餐，数量有限、售完为止，餐厅充值卡可

以使用。 

4.请佩戴口罩，注意排队距离，按工作人员指引排队购买。 

5.餐厅区域关闭，不提供堂食。 

以上供应如因学校防控政策变化调整，将及时更新发布。 

 

学校将根据政府最新指令和疫情最新发展，及时向全校师生发布

学校最新的相关安排，感谢全校师生对大学相关工作的关注和配合。 

  

2019 新型冠状病毒肺炎疫情防控工作领导组 
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2022 年 3 月 8 日 


